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The manuscript proposes a new and simple procedure for design of an H(PI controller. Design of controllers includes a constraint in the form of given relative stability, which is an indicator of oscillation of the transient process. The catalogue of responses to references, suppression of disturbances and minimum of H( criteria of control is created through simulation. The obtained controller designed by this method is of a much lower order than the original catalogue H( controller obtained by the application of very complex numerical procedures. The application of this design procedure was demonstrated in CSTR (Continuous Stirred-Tank Reactor).
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